
March 1951 

The Durh~ Kennel Club met at the Forest Hills Club House on March 13th. 

Tne meeting was called to order by the president, Miss Norman. The minutes of 
the last regular meeting and the last board meeting were read by Mr. c. P. Jones. 
A correction was made in the minutes to read that the new officers take office 
on June 30th instead of immediately after the dog shOTr. 

The treasurer reported that at the end of the auditing year the balance in 
the tr~asury was $2,044.60. Mrs. Hill gave a brief report on some of the show 
expenses up to date. 

Places to have the dog show were discussed and a motion was made and carried 
to leave the place to have the show up to the show committee. 

t I ' l 
The question of having the annual exhibitors ~was discussed also. 

made and carried that the plans for the dinner be left up to the bench 
hospitality committees. 

A motion was 
show and 

Dr. W. H. Vanderbilt and Dr.L. L. Vine spoke on dog ailments, especially 
the Virus X brought to the u.s. by English dogs. The hard pad disease was also 
discussed. 

A motion was made and carried that all members be admitt•d to the dog 
show fr--ee by presenting the :i r m~mbership cards. It was also decided to send show 
passes to all advertisers !lnd. trophy contributors. 

The meeting adjourned at 11 o'clock. 

Respectful~y submitted, 

Lela Jones, 
Acting secretery. 


